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Dear Mr. Carter: 

October 30, 1947 

I -would like to express my very real appreciation for 
your courtesy in having a number of us to dinner at 
the Fort Worth Club on tre occasion of my visit there 
to the conference of the NASAO. 

I have always looked forward to meeting you, appre­
ciating as I do the tremendous amount you have done 
for civil aviation in general as well as having taken 
such a leading part in aviation affairs in Fort Worth . 

To be among the recipients of a real Fort Worth hat 
is also a pleasure . 

I was greatly impressed by the history of aviation in 
Fort Worth as you presented it at the dinner and was 
also pleased to have the opportunity of inspecting the 
Club 'Which is made so attractive by the pictures you 
showed us and described. 

Kindest regards. 


